
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                               Friday 20th January 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
Happy Friday everyone!  We hope you have had a good week. 
 
Congratulations to the pupils who visited ROARR! this week. The staff at the park came to find us 
at the end of the day to say how impressed they were with the students' behaviour and to say 
how well behaved and polite the students had been. Such lovely feedback. 
 
The whole of Kerr Class are nominated this week. In class, they spoke about how we are special 
and what makes us special. Most of our students could tell us (not wearing ear defenders, being 
good at singing and being polite, being a good friend) and understood that everyone is different 
but still special in their own way. We like to celebrate our individuality at Acorn Park and are 
pleased that the pupils do too! 
 
Our teacher of Dahl Class, Louise, has been nominated by a colleague this week, who says is 
reflective and proactive in wanting to ensure her pupils have everything they need to succeed. 
When a request is made, she responds in a timely manner. Louise came to Acorn Park in 
September and has made a real difference. 
 
The playground works are progressing well. We can see the new slide has arrived and there are 
goals and basketball hoops up. This weekend the swings are being relocated so we might have to 
play 'hunt the swing' on Monday! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Philippa Whipp 
Headteacher 
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Breakfast Club Legends for the week 

 
Zachary. M (Walliams) – For signing ‘’good morning’’ and ‘’please’’ when asking for his breakfast. 

 
Taylor (Kinney) – For trying two new things at breakfast club this week, we are very proud of you 

Taylor. 
 

Frankie (Golding) – For being so kind in making sure that all his peers had a pack of popcorn for their 
afternoon snacks. 

 
Riley. B – (Sissay) – Always so polite and always has a smile on his face. 

 
Thank you for always being incredible! 

 


